
 
 
 

 
St. Agnes Academy 2016 Yearbook 

Advertisement Order Form 
 

Name of Business: _______________________________ 

Contact Name:   _________________________________ 

Phone Number:  _________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________ 

◊ Full Page Ad -  (11in x  8 ½)     $215.00 

◊ ½ Page Ad -   (5 ½  x 8 ½  )      $150.00 

◊ ¼ Page Ad      (5 ½  x 4 ¼ )      $ 100.00 

◊ Business Card Size  (3 ½  x 2)  $75.00 

All artwork is to be submitted in  .jpeg format,  at least 300dpi 

by email  to  sbenach@stakb.org, on a flash drive, or CD. 

DUE DATE FOR ART WORK:   October 23, 2015 

 

Method of Payment: 

◊ Cash 

◊       Check payable to St. Agnes Academy  

 Ck #:__________________ 

Sold by: ________________________  

         Thank you for supporting the St. Agnes Academy Family. 



                                                    
   August 28, 2015 

 
 
 Dear Families of  
                St. Agnes Academy, 

 
  Yearbooks are a time capsule 

where you can save today’s memories 
to enjoy again and again in the years to come. It is a beautiful way to 
preserve memories that we create here at St. Agnes.  

  This year we again have a creative and hard-working staff, 
planning and creating what will hopefully be the most amazing yearbook 
to date.  

  We know you are wondering how you can get involved in this 
project. You can participate by placing an advertisement in this 2016 
yearbook. You have many choices of what to do in that ad. You can 
congratulate your student’s class or teacher, or you can advertise your 
business. Just be sure you get involved to help make this a most 
memorable year. 

  The order form is on the following page.  Please print this form, 
complete it and return it to school as soon as possible. At first, all we 
need is the confirmation of the size space you want and the check, 
payable to St. Agnes Academy. The actual advertisement / artwork is not 
needed until October 23,

 
2015. Our creative staff will be ready with 

incredible ideas, if you should require any help.  
  We look forward to your enthusiastic support.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Benach and  
The St. Agnes Academy Yearbook Staff 


